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CIRCULAR 

Recently, it is noticed that one of the vessel that called VOCPT 

the actual draft was more than the declared draft, which is a 

serious issue. 

Since VOC Port is handling deep draft vessels, it is necessary 

that accuracy of the declared draft must be ensured. All vessels 

calling VOCPT to take due diligence and declare the draft correctly 

so as to have safe shipping movements. 

Any deviation in the declared draft the agent shall be held 

solely responsible. 

Your co-operation in this regard will help us to ensure safe 

and efficient shipping movements. 

To 
	 0)0‘4,1'91 

Deputy'Conservator 
The Tuticorin Ship Agents Association, 
Tuticorin-1. 
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